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SV Baseball Boosters Meeting 

Tuesday, September 7, 2021 7:00 PM Brush Creek 
 

In Attendance:  Veronica Mortier, Mike Capizzi, Paul Rebovich, Scott Bowman, Tracey O’Toole, Pat 

O’Toole, Mike Mortier, Mike Delduca, Kristin Treu 

 

   
Presidents Report- Veronica Mortier 
- Introduced all board members and welcomed everyone 
- July Booster Board meeting minutes were approved 
- Attended the meeting for all boosters over the summer, big take aways were:  

o Sports are “back to normal”, no mask outdoors, etc 
o New photographer this year, Bill Sauers 
o No native American symbols.  Any new artwork, designs must be approved by athletic 

department 
o Anyone playing sports in college, contact Mr. Furman and he will set up photo day, signing, etc 

- Coach Semega asked boosters to provide stipend of $1,000 for a volunteer coach.  Voted and approved.  
 
Treasurer Report- Mike Capizzi  
- Reviewed budget, handout provided 
- Starting this year with $2,947.90 
- Next month will have a draft of this year’s budget.  We can discuss/vote to approve 
 
Promotions- Ben Mack, via Veronica 
-is reaching out to sponsors now 
-Looking for an apprentice for his position 
 -sponsors, posters, social media.    This can be broken up, multiple people 
 
 
Vice President- Greg Parrotto, via Veronica 
-for team meals, polled 12 players (fresh, soph, juniors).  Jersey Mikes edged out Subway 7 to 5.  And 5 of 12 
approved the snack bag.  Veronica mentions polling/email all players to get more input 
 
 
   
 
Homecoming parade October 6 
-3:30 set up booth   
-4:30 parade set up 
-7:00 parade starts 
-8:15 fireworks 
-9:00 clean up booths 
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Kristin True is taking lead on organizing 
Pat O’Toole will secure 2-3 trucks  
Veronica will ask Coach Parenti if he would like to drive one of the trucks.  Greg Parrotto and Mike Delduca 
volunteered to drive.   
 
Booth 
-Budget set at $250.   Already spent: $35 for booth space and $50 for baseball throwing game 
-$1.00 to play game 
-prizes: gum and popcorn 
-ticket given for each successful throw that will go into raffle at end of night.  1 winner of Pittsburgh Pirates 
Swag Bag. 
-$1.00 water and popcorn.  $2.00 pretzels getting from Philly Pretzel.  Buying 75-100. 
-try and get water and napkins donated. 
-if any business decides to donate food, supplies, and is at least values at $50, we can offer a free ad in 
program, business card size. 
-need to purchase: popcorn, popcorn bags, pretzel, gum 
 
Player Gift 
-for each player and coaches.  In discussion: 
 -Windbreaker/jacket.  Full zip up.  $45 and plus $7 if players name on back. Need 62. 
 -Bat bags- will get price for these 
 
 
Odds and Ends 
-Rachel Malak taking lead on photo day. 
-Will be needing parent volunteer for concession stands. 
-Lights to be installed for baseball field once football is over.  Will be ready for season. 
-Mike Delduca can get authentic Bednar jersey, cards, signed baseballs, etc that we can use for future 
fundraising.  Small fee. 
-Volunteers to help with Greg Weimer scholarship.  Seniors submit all by April 28, 2022.  Essay, transcripts, 3 
letters of recommendation and interview on May 5, 2022. 
-March 7-11- Tryouts. 
-March 16 or 17, Meet the Team, coach decides. 
-March 14 or 17, Picture Day. 
-May 9, Senior Night. 
-May 22- End of season picnic for Varsity/JV.  Jr High sets its own. 
-Team store will be open before Christmas. 
-Coach mentions, plan is to play in the PNC game. 
 
Meetings will now be held on Wednesdays.   
1st Wednesday of the month at 7:00 PM.  Next meeting is October 6, 2021 
 


